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I write to support the current method of voting in the state of Oregon. We live in a 

time where convenience is the standard, in the public sector and in the private sector 

alike (or that is the goal, more often than not). why would we accept something less 

convenient for our democracy? Adding restrictions to voting is, frankly, fishy. The 

standard commerce website allows ultimate choice, if voting can be secure and 

convenient, then it should be a crime to do otherwise. As an Oregon resident for 9 

years and three federal elections, I have felt the convenience supported my ability to 

be an active and engaged voter. I have been declaring to anyone who will listen , 

especially, those in other states with less convenience, what a joy it is to vote by mail. 

and I can honestly say I have met zero Oregonians that are mad at being 

“convenienced” by the flexibility that vote by mail provides. Let’s keep this shining 

star of US voting methods, please.  


